
Alaska State Legislature 
Senator Johnny Ellis 

Representative Les Gara 
Official Business, State Capitol, Juneau, Alaska, 99801 

 

March 7, 2014 

 

Christopher Constant, President 

Fairview Community Council  

Fairview Recreation Center 

1121 E. 10
th

 Avenue 

Anchorage, AK 99501 

 

Dear Mr. Constant, 

 

The capital budget recently passed by the Legislature includes a number of neighborhood 

construction, maintenance, and education priorities.  Over the next few weeks, the Governor will 

decide which projects in the capital budget will be vetoed and which will be funded.  We wanted 

to draw your attention to some of the items we worked hard for and were successful in securing 

in the budget that affect the Fairview area: 

 

 10
th

 Avenue Bike Boulevard – P Street to Medfra - $100,000 

 Fairview Elementary School – School Site Improvements – $175,000 

 Competitive Grants for Chronic Inebriate and Anti-Recidivism Treatment Programs 

$4,000,000 

 

We would like to encourage you and members of the community who support these grants to 

write to the Governor and Karen Rehfeld, the Director of the Office of Management and Budget, 

to let them know how important these projects are to the community.  As always, call if you have 

any questions or concerns on this or other issues. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

         

   

Senator Johnny Ellis      Representative Les Gara 

 

Governor Sean Parnell 

Attn: Mike Nizich, Chief of Staff 

PO Box 110001 

Juneau, AK 99811-0001 

Phone: (907) 465-3500 

Fax: (907) 465-3532 

Governor@alaska.gov  

Karen Rehfeld, Director 

Office of Management and Budget 

PO Box 110020 

Juneau, AK 99811-0020 

Phone: (907) 465-4660 

Fax: (907) 465-3640 

Karen.Rehfeld@alaska.gov

  

 

 

mailto:Governor@alaska.gov
mailto:Karen.Rehfeld@alaska.gov


CC:  Assemblyman Patrick Flynn 

        Paul Fuhs, President, Fairview Business Association 

        Dan Barker, Principal, Fairview Elementary School 


